Super Veggies!

In preparation for ‘Heroes Day’ on Friday 16" February, we would love for you and your child to get a little creative and make
your own Super Veggie!

We have been reading lots of stories about Supertato over the last few weeks. In one of the stories, Supertato and the Super
Veggies save other vegetables from an Evil Pea in the supermarket.

Please send your child’s Super Veggie into school on Wednesdal4th February (no earlier than this please as we will not be
able to store them and prevent them from rotting!) Every child will need a Super Veggie as we will be using them as part of
‘Heroes Day’ activities.

Please see the images below for a little inspiration for your Super Veggies.
We can’t wait to see them!
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